
Year 3 overview Autumn Term 2025 
English 

We will be basing our learning around 
the books ‘Seal Surfer’ and ‘Winter’s 

Child. Following our Pathways to Write 
scheme, we will be learning how to use 

prepositions and adverbs to express place, 
cause and time.  

Maths 
In Maths, we will be looking at the place 

value of numbers to 1000 as well as 
adding and subtracting two 3-digit 

numbers. The children will be following 
our Power Maths scheme. 

Science 
In Science, we will be looking at Rocks, 
Soils and Fossils and Animals Including 

Humans. Within these two units, we will 
organise rocks and soils into different 
groups based on their properties and 

understand how fossils are formed. We 
will also learn about animal skeletons. 

 

History 
In History, we will be learning about 

Prehistoric Britain. We will particularly be 
focusing on the Stone Age.. Within this 
topic, we will understand the chronology 
of the periods and think carefully about 
how we know about prehistory. We will 

look at how daily life changed. 

 

Geography 
We will be exploring the United 
Kingdom. We will be using our 8 
compass points to help us describe 
the location of the different regions 
of England. We will be able to name 
and locate a variety of counties 
across the UK. 

 

Art 
. This term, we will be developing our 
drawing skills. We will be looking at 
making accurate observational 
drawings and tone by shading. At the 
end of the unit, we will make our own 
compositions. We will also explore 
prehistoric art. Making our own paint 
and cave paintings.  
 

D & T 
We will be looking at food technology 
this term. We will be making 
vegetable tarts using seasonal 
ingredients. We will explain why food 
comes from different places around 
the world. We will also be developing 
our cutting and peeling skills.  

 

RE 
This term we will be looking at Hindu 
Dharma, asking ‘How do Hindus view 
God and how is Diwali celebrated?’. 
Then in the second half term, we will 
be learning about the religion Baha'i.     
             



PSHE 
We will begin continuing to follow 
‘My Happy Minds’. We will begin by 
‘Meeting our Brain’. After half term, 
we will then complete our ‘Celebrate’ 
unit which looks at how amazing we 
all are and delves into our Character 
Traits.  

   

Music 
In music, we are going to be listening 
to different ballads and then have a 
go at writing our own. Then we will 
compose our own piece of music in 
response to an animation.  

 

PE 
In PE, the children will be focused on 
invasion games such as netball, hockey 
and football. The children will learn 
different skills and techniques to help the 
attack and defend.  

MFL 
In French, we will be learning different 
ways to greet each other. We will also 
refresh our learning of numbers and 
colours.  

 

Computing 
In Computing, we will be learning how 
to type on a computer and apply 
these skills when learning about 
Emails. The children will use 
PurpleMash to send and respond to 
emails. We will also be looking at 
how to stay safe online.  

 

Additional information- We ask that children read at home 3 times a week and practise their 2,3,4,5,8 and 10 times table using TTRockstars. The children’s PE 
day is THURSDAY. Spellings will be sent home every Monday. The children may wish to use SpellingShed to support their learning of these.  

 


